

**Date:** February 14, 2023 TO: Neighborhood Residents

**FROM:** Banner University Medical Center Tucson

**SUBJECT:** Helicopter Operations for November and December 2022

This memo covers helicopter operations at BUMCT (Banner University Medical Center Tucson) for November and December 2022.

**November** - There were 85 medical flights during November, resulting in 14 reports from our neighbors.

**December** - There were 91 medical flights during December, resulting in 20 reports from our neighbors.

If there are questions or concerns about a specific helicopter flight, please contact BUMCT Security at 520-694-6533.